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February 16th, 2019 | 9:00 – 11:00 

 

Attendance 

 

Bob, Barbara, Donald, Ed, Helena, Kade, Karen, Noel, Regina, Ronnie, Subas, Sue, and Trevor  

 

Morning Activities: Primarily rubbish pick-up and wildlife photography 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Typical summer vista of the main wetland 
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Marri Trees are blooming – but showing the sign of water stress! 

Ants and Bees are loving the Marri flowers! 
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Beautiful fringe lilies have coped with the summer well! 

Few Creamy Mulla Mullas are still around in the shaded areas 
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Pretty flowers – but it’s an introduced species – but 

the stink bug doesn’t seem to know  … lol 😊 

Bronzewing aka Rock Pigeon 

Look at the size of this termite mound! 


